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Ministry with a Mission

NEW E-NEWS 

Over the past several years you 
have been an attentive, prayerful, 
and supportive part of this 
ministry for which we are deeply 
g r a t e f u l . Yo u r p e r s o n a l 
involvement is vital to this 
ministry and we realize that your 
involvement is dependent on our 
keeping you informed.  

For th is reason QLP has 
determined to be in touch with 
you in some way once a month.  
We also realize that you have 
entrusted us as stewards of your 
love offerings.  We are doing all 
in our power to prudently 
manage your trust. 

One of the ways we are doing 
this is by email. Today, many of 
you are internet savvy. Through 
email we can inexpensively keep 
you regularly informed of 
Ministry happenings, prayer 
requests, and progress reports. 

These emails will have short 
updates with links to follow 
should you desire more details. 

We plan to be in touch with you 
via email once or twice a 
quarter.  If you did not receive 
the first of these emails sent out 
the end of January please 
contact us and ask us to add 
your email address to the list, 
and while you’re at it, possibly 
add some of your friends as well. 

If you don’t have email, don’t 
worry, we will still mail a hard 
copy of the newsletter from 
time to time and we 
are always happy 
to add names to 
that list as well. 

When you are working for the 
Lord there is never a dull moment! 
Each day we are privileged to 
partner with you in pursuing the 
salvation of  souls. Oh sure, its an 
office with phones to answer, bills to 
pay, invoices to send out, orders to 
fill, appointments to be made and 
kept, strategic plans to make, etc. 
But its an office with a specific 
purpose and a Divine mandate: 
“Go ye into all the world, and 
preach the gospe l to every 
creature.” Mark 16:15 

Every day QLP works to fulfill 
that command, and every day 
God’s work advances a little farther. 
Yes, its an office. But its an office on 
a mission. 
QLP Ministry/Mission Update 

Thunder: QuestLine began the 
year with 26 slots available for 
filming pastors for insertion into 
Thunder. This year we have filmed 
two pastors, one from Arkansas and 
one from Saskatchewan, Canada, 
and we are talking with others 
about insertion.  

It is not just pastors who are 
scheduling insertions. recently we 
received a call from an individual 
desiring to insert laypeople. How 
thrilling to see God’s people 
catching the vision! 

When we initially produced 
Thunder in the Holy Land with Charles 
Byrd as the host, we wondered if  
we were being overly ambitious 
ordering 1,500 sets of  DVDs. 
Today, we have a little more than 
50 sets left and have begun the 
process of  creating a second edition 
of  DVDs with some extra features, 
including closed captioning for our 
hearing impaired friends. 

I Met God:  January began our 
first real start on the new series. 
The QLP writing team took about 
10 days in the Cumberland Plateau 
area of  TN to focus on the titles, 
topics, and actual scripts for the 
new series. This process was bathed 
in prayer as the direction of  the 
series was discussed and established. 

Some of  the areas which needed 
to be covered were beyond the 
writing team’s realm of  expertise 
and that too become the subject of  
prayer. On Sabbath, God led the 
team to Dr Franklin Cobos II, who 
does have extensive expertise in the 
very areas needed. With a heart for 
ministry, he graciously agreed to 
help us with the script writing 
process.  

Israel Tour: While its true, the 
Holy Land isn’t so “holy” any more, 
there is a depth of  understanding 
and beauty of  truth to be gained 
from experiencing the places we 
read about in Scripture.  

Standing on Mt. Carmel where 
Elijah faced-off  with the prophets 
of  Baal, or sailing on the sea of  
Galilee that smoothed to a glassy 
calm at a whisper from Christ, 
brings the Bible to life in an entirely 
new way. 

Many have asked us to lead an 
Israel tour, and we are getting ready 
to do just that. We are currently 
working on the details. We want this 
to be more than just a typical tour, 
we want this to be a spiritually 
enriching experience.  

This adventure is set for the 
spring of  2017. Please visit 
www.QLP.tv/tour to see the details 
and express your interest in this or 
future tours.  



QLP is happy to welcome 
Moses Primo, Jr. to the team 
beginning this month. Moses 
comes to us from Three Angels 
Broadcasting Network (3ABN) 
where he served as marketing 
manager for two years. He and 
his wife Vanessa share a heart 
for ministry. They have a 
beaut i f u l ten -month o ld 
daughter named Abiella, a 
derivation of a Hebrew word 
meaning “God is my daddy.”  

Moses praises God for the 
numerous experiences he has 
been blessed with: working on 
an award-winning show in 
college, serving in South Korea 
as a student miss ionary, 
growing up behind a camera at 
3ABN, attending graduate 
s c h o o l , a n d s e v e r a l 
opportunities to travel around 
the world.  

“My greatest desire is to go 
where God leads. I am so 
excited to be a part of 
QuestLine Productions and the 
Thunder in the Holy Land 
project!” says Moses 

Join us in welcoming Moses 
as the Thunder in the Holy Land 
Director.
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Work Before the Harvest is Past 

Jeremiah 8:20 is perhaps the saddest verse in the Bible; “The harvest is 
past, the summer is ended, and we are not saved.” 

What a tragic statement! Every day we encounter people who are 
longing to know the precious truths we take for granted. They may not 
even be consciously aware of  their need, but deep down they are longing 
for a personal Savior. Are we answering their hearts’ cries?  

In verse 22 God asks, “Is there no balm in Gilead; is there no physician 
there?” Of  course there is. He has entrusted that responsibility to us! “Why 
then is not the health of  the daughter of  my people recovered?”  

Just as the Israelites of  old, we have a tendency to preoccupy ourselves 
with ourselves, our churches, our rightness, our rules and traditions. After 
all, it’s not easy to step out of  our comfort zones, to get involved. But have 
we missed the bigger picture? Have we failed to hear the cry of  those 
seeking healing and solace that Christ alone gives them through us? 

And sharing the truth and goodness of  God isn’t just to help others. 
God says, “Ye are my witnesses, saith the Lord, and my servant whom I 
have chosen:…” Why are we to be His witnesses? “… that ye may know 
and believe me, and understand that I am he: …” Isaiah 43:10 In sharing 
our faith, we strengthen our faith. As we labor for souls we enter into the 
sufferings and joy of  Jesus.  

When we stand gazing into the east as the angelic cloud approaches, 
may no anguished cry come to our ears, but only the words of  rejoicing, 
“Lo, this is our God; we have waited for him, and he will save us: this is the 
Lord; we have waited for him, we will be glad and rejoice in his salvation.” 
Isaiah 25:9
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NEW TEAM MATE

Treasure in Heaven 

Because of  you, QuestLine Productions is actively equipping hundreds 
of  Pastors, churches, and laypeople with effective Bible study tools. 
Your faithful contributions are the reason hundreds of  lives are being 
touched by the transforming power of  the gospel and the decisions 
being made for Christ. We are honored to be partners with you in 
ministry. 

As we embark on a new series, even more ambitious and far reaching 
than Thunder, your continued prayers and support are deeply coveted. 
We welcome your offerings, while encouraging you to keep the tithe 
sacred to God’s ordained purposes. Scripture teaches that tithe is to be 
brought to God’s “storehouse.” QuestLine Productions believes the 
Church functions as that storehouse, distributing funds to the 
worldwide field systematically. 

QuestLine Productions 
PO Box 1088 
Goodlettsville, TN 37070 

URL:  www.QLP.tv 
Email: Info@QLP.tv 
Office:  615-448-1037


